
Kenule Beeson Saro-Wiwa Polytechnic 

P.M.B 20 BORI 

Office of the Registrar  

Additional Requirements for the Prequalification of Contractors and Tender 

for the Execution of the 2011/ 2012/2013/2014 (Merged) Tetfund Normal 

Intervention Projects  

Further to the criteria spelt out in our advertisement of Monday October 5, 2015 

relating to the prequalification and tender of interested bidders for the 

2011/2012/2013/2014 (merged) TETFund Normal Intervention projects, we wish to 

add that the following additional criteria are also required for the successful 

prequalification of bidders in respect of the projects listed in the said advertisements. 

(i)         Evidence of compliance with PENCOM requirements by submission of 

current Pension Clearance Certificate; 

(ii)        Evidence of registration with the Bureau of Public Procurement’s (BPP) 

National Data base of Contractors, Consultants and Service Providers. 

(iii)       Compliance Certificate from the Industrial Training Fund (ITF); 

(iv)      Affidavit disclosing whether or not any officer of the Tenders Board of the 

Kenule Beeson Saro-Wiwa Polytechnic is a former or present Director, shareholder, 

or has any pecuniary interest in the bidder. In addition, the affidavit should confirm 

that all information presented in the prequalification documents are true and correct 

in ail particulars. 

Consequent upon the above, the collection, completion and return of all bid 

documents is hereby extended to 4pm on Monday November 16th 2015.  Formal 

opening of bids will take place at 10am on Tuesday November 17, 2015 at the 

Kenule Beeson Saro-Wiwa Polytechnic Council Chambers. 

All interested bidders, regulatory agencies and members of the general public are to 

please note and be guided by the content of this advertisement. 

Paul .I. Igbara 

Registrar 

  

  



 


